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· MEETING- The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held  on Tuesday, April 8. The meeting will be held at the UAW Local 647 union hall, located at 10020 Reading Road, Evendale, Ohio. The 2nd shift will meet at 1:00 PM , 1st and 3rd shifts meet at3:30.
· TRADE HIRINGS- There will be 4 new Mechanical Maintenance Positions open for South Building Maintenance. These positions are over and above our normal headcount. Other Reqs are- 2 Mech. Maint., 2 EMR, 2 TAO. 
· MECHANICAL APPRENTICE PROGRAM- There will be 10 openings for the Mechanical Maintenance Apprentice Program. When they become available, they will be posted on gecareers.com
· SAFETY- It is important for all trades to follow the plant standards when doing our work. We can’t cite contractors for it if we aren’t following them ourselves.
· WEBSITE- The Seniority Lists on our website(iamll912.org) have been updated. Also, all the information you need for the upcoming International Elections is on the Homepage.
· SPLIT THE POT- The winner of the Split The Pot was Dave Dorschel. He donated the money to the troops. Thanks Dave.


“ Without unions, workers will lose many of the protections against abusive employers. Wages for all will be depressed, even as corporate profits soar. The American Dream will be destroyed for millions. And we will have a government of the corporations, by the already powerful, for the wealthy.” Kenneth Bernstein, 2011

Respectfully Submitted,
Dan Havlin, Communicator
IAM Local Lodge912







To be added to the IAM mailing list, log on to: www.iamll912.org

